
Information for Parents – keeping children safe.  
 

Online Safety for Children 
Your guide to the social networks your children use can be found on the 

following NSPCC website; Net Aware 

 
https://www.net-aware.org.uk 

 

This website will help to keep you up to date with the latest Apps and games. 
Net Aware gives you simple advice on what’s new in social networking. The 
NSPCC reviews privacy settings, suitable ages and appropriate content for over 
50 sites.  
 

 
 
 
The most recently added information is about the multiplayer action survival 
game, Fortnite. This game has grown in popularity amongst pupils as have 
emerging safety concerns. 
 
On this site you can also sign up to receive a newsletter to hear about new social 
network Apps and games. 

 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/

